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From: The Department of Pathology and Laboratory Medicine    
 
Date: April 7, 2020  
 
RE: COVID 19 Testing Positive Values 
 
 
 
Summary 
 
 As of April 7, 2020 at 4pm, POSITIVE results for SARS COV-2 Testing will no longer be called back 
to authorizing providers.  The results will continue to be flagged as abnormal and available upon 
completion in PennChart for view. 
 
 Please contact 1-800-PENNLAB for any questions.     
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